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Professor Anthony Maher 

I am pleased to advise that following his significant contributions to the Australian Centre for 
Christianity and Culture, Prof. Anthony Maher will take up a Distinguished Visiting Fellowship at 
Oxford University in 2024, to complete his current research trilogy in cultural anthropology and 
public theology. We are also pleased to announce that Prof. Maher has accepted the role of 
Adjunct Professor and a member of the CSU Yindyamarra-Nguluway Advisory Group. The 
University looks forward to working with Professor Maher on the Yindyamarra-Nguluway initiative. 
The University acknowledges the contribution Professor Maher has made to Charles Sturt 
University and wishes him every success with the Visiting Fellowship to Oxford University and the 
launch of his upcoming book, ‘Refounding the Church: A Revolution in Lay Spirituality.’ 

 

Professor Mark Evans 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research) 
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